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they can be heard at international Jeve].

Now time has come to think on the way ahead on how should we proceed. We
could hear from the Independent Expert yesterday that her activity will be

The main goal of the Government of Hungary is that the Working Group
continues its work in co-operation with the Independent Expert on Minority
Issues. The Working Group must remain as it has always been, the platform for
communication between minorities, NGO-s and governments.

We also agree with the suggestion put forward by Mr. Tom Hammond that the

working group should also concentrate on good practices, positive examples and
concrete suggestions to resolve problems involving minorities.

We should also consider how to encourage close co-operation between the
Working Group and the Independent Expert, as well as other special procedures
and treaty bodies,

We fully agree with the recommendation made by Mr. Hadden in his report
namely that the meeting of the Working Group should be part of the
Subcommission s agenda, it should encourage attendance of all parties
concerned and maintain open access to ] NGO-s. What is more, the Working
Group should perhaps also consider the diversification of NGO-s so that a wider
range of minority issues could be voiced and discussed at this forum.




